From: Tomas Carranza <tomas.carranza@lacity.org>

Sent time: 12/05/2018 09:04:25 AM
To: Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>; Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>
Subject: Freeway Improvements

To offer some ideas on potential freeway improvements, here are the improvements that Farmers Field proposed for the freeway
system:

- one-time contribution of $2.5 million to Caltrans for design & installation of 5 changeable message signs on freeway mainline

- up to $2 million to install fixed directional signage on freeway system

- one-time contribution of $1.6 million to Caltrans to implement ramp metering upgrades

- $2.4 million to Caltrans to fund a portion of the improvement to add an auxiliary lane on the 101 freeway

- work with Caltrans on the design and implementation of traffic management measures that are coordinated and integrated with
traffic management plans led by LADOT, Metro & LAPD for events
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